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Dear Mr. Sumner 

On behalf ofthe House Professional Licensure Committee, we are submitting the following comments 
on proposed Regulation 16A-6918: Continuing Education Audit and Enforcement. 

1. The Committee requests an explanation regarding at what point in the biennial period the 
continuing education audits are expected to be conducted. Would a year or more ofthe 
licensure period pass before an audit and Act 48 (citation process) or other sanctions be 
imposed? How will the six month deficiency correction period be monitored? 

Sincerely, 

A^^iOk^ 
Julie Harhart 
Majority Chair 
House Professional Licensure Committee 

Harry Readsriaw 
Minority Chair 
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Cc: Wayne Crawford, Executive Director 

Sharon Engdahl, Analyst 
House Professional Licensure Committee 


